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My journey at Heron Cross Primary School started in 2016, 
when my eldest daughter, whom is now at high school, started 
in the Nursery Class. My youngest daughter has been attending 
since September 2024. During this time, I have seen many 
positive changes at Heron Cross; leading me to be interested 
in the Parent Governor role.  

 

I have worked with babies and children since the age of 16. 
During my time at college, I qualified with a Diploma in Child 
Care and Education - Level 3.  I then went on to work within a 
private day care setting, before moving on to the education 
sector.  I have worked in three different primary schools 
across the city.  I gained valuable experiences and skills 
working within Foundation Stage, KS1 and KS2, as a Teaching 
Assistant, Early Years Practitioner, Cover Supervisor, Higher 
Level Teaching Assistant and Home School Link Worker.   

 

I became a Parent Governor in March 2024 and was warmly 
welcomed by the Governors and staff at Heron Cross. I am 
excited to be a part of such an amazing team and bring my 
vision, skills, and ideas to the school.  

 

I look forward to working together, to continue to improve 
and develop Heron Cross. 

 


